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Stratford
Community Power

Coming October 2024!

Voters at the 2024 Stratford Town Meeting approved the Stratford Community Power Plan and authorized the town to launch Community 
Power. Visit our website or call our toll-free customer service number for more information.

What is Community Power?  Community Power allows customers to save money and expand their energy choices through economy of 
scale. The program pools the electricity demand of participating customers to increase buying power and expand local control. The program 
will only launch if it can offer a lower rate than the utility default. The program is self-funded through electric bill payments. No taxpayer funds 
are used to cover program expenses.

What does Community Power mean for you? Prior to launch, all customers will be mailed notification detailing the program and 
including the initial supply rate and clean energy options as compared to the utility rate. 30 days after the mailing, Community Power becomes 
the new default energy supply option. 

Who will deliver my electricity?  Electric distribution utilities (Eversource, Liberty, Unitil, NH Electric Co-op) continue to own and operate 
the electric grid, respond to outages, and bill customers.

Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire is a nonprofit public power company. The Coalition represents over 
60 New Hampshire communities and is governed “for communities, by communities.” We help expand energy 
choices for cities, towns, and counties statewide. 
Community Power is voluntary. Customers can opt-in, -out, -up, or -down any time. 






